
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ June 9, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Resignation of Paraprofessional Brittany Wozniak 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the resignation of Brittany Wozniak as 
of June 5, 2025..  

Background Information: 

Ms. Wozniak has served as a paraprofessional and secretary for the district since October 2017. 
She is in the process of completing her coursework for her teaching degree and will be taking her 
observation hours and student teaching next school year in another school. Ms. Wozniak will 
continue to be a substitute teacher for the school district while she does her observation hours. 
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